Lyle Anderson

Please do not approve the permit for this project. As I'm sure you know, the burning of coal has
been, and will continue to be, a major source of greenhouse gases and pollutants in Washington and
worldwide, which is now and will continue to worsen ocean acidification, hasten the melting
glaciers that will affect agriculture and other water needs, cause more frequent and intense
wildfires, negatively affect the survival of fish, birds and other wildlife and make life more
difficult, if not impossible, for people.



